
24/25 School Calendar

Check out our 24/25 school calendar here.

Enrollment Lottery

Our public enrollment lottery for the 2024/2025 school year will
take place on Tuesday, April 23rd at 4pm via Zoom. If you
completed an Enrollment Lottery Application during Open
Enrollment and your child receives class placement for next

school year, you will receive notification that evening.

LAS & Sacramento Theater Company Presents: Shrek the Musical Jr.

Join us on an enchanting journey to the realm of Duloc, where the vibrant characters from our
Language Academy of Sacramento are bringing a beloved tale to life! Prepare to be whisked away
to a whimsical world where you'll encounter the iconic ogre, Shrek, as he embarks on a side-
splitting quest to rescue Princess Fiona. Along the way, you'll meet a delightful cast of characters
including the lovable Donkey, the devious Lord Farquaad, and a myriad of enchanting fairytale
creatures. This junior adaptation of the acclaimed Broadway sensation is brimming with laughter,
warmth, and an array of catchy tunes. With its unforgettable songs and magical moments, "Shrek
The Musical Jr." promises to be a joyous experience for the whole family. Get ready for a

https://www.lasac.info/documents/23-24/Parent-Calendar-2024-2025_FINAL.pdf


heartwarming spectacle that celebrates the enduring themes of
friendship, love, and happily ever after.

To purchase tickets please visit:
https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/83046
Or stop by room N after school.

We are seeking vendors!

The LAS Parent & Student Councils are seeking food and pop-up
(item) vendors for this year's 20th Anniversary Carnival
Celebration! If you're interested, please find the attached
application.

THANK YOU to all families who donated for our Ronald McDonald
Donation Drive. We were able to donate 2,071 items to families in
need.

Join us for a magical Under the Sea Dance on April 12th from 5pm-7pm at LAS. Dive into an
evening of dancing and come ready to groove to the rhythm of the ocean waves. We can't wait to
see you there!

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/83046
https://www.lasac.info/documents/23-24/20th_FOOD-POP-UP-vendors-APP-.docx.pdf
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF8JeMN9-E/e74hLgDAukj6PMUiHpusHg/edit?utm_content=DAF8JeMN9-E&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


April Spirit Day will be Tropical Day on Friday, April 26th.

Parents as Partners Workshop

Join us for our final Social Emotional Learning parent workshop of
the school year.
Topic: Anger Management/Self Regulation
Thursday, April 25th at 5pm

Via Zoom
Meeting ID: 873 7443 5484
Passcode: 031120

State Testing & Electronic Devices
Starting the week of April 8th, students at LAS in grades 3-8 will
begin state testing. While it is advisable that smart devices be
kept at home during testing, please note that during testing, all
student electronic devices (including smart watches) brought to
school will be taken and stored away. They will be returned
afterwards once testing is completed for the day. Feel free to
contact your child's teacher to obtain exact dates when their class
will be testing.

Attendance at LAS

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87374435484?pwd%3Dm7JacHr48hUfDZafccxIO5aqqClnrZ.1&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1712431899673240&usg=AOvVaw1-n8dsyTzk6LOqeux4Gkym


Attendance plays an important part in a child's academic success.
We understand that at times students must stay at home due to
illness. When they are not ill, we thank you, for ensuring that your
children attend school daily and on time.

Way to go to 3rd grade for having the highest attendance rate for
the month of March!

State Testing Notification (Repeat)

Every year, California students take several statewide tests.
Please visit the LAS website for more information on these
mandated state tests.

Attention 6th Grade Parents! (Repeat)

As we prepare for the 24/25 school year, please be informed that
California law requires students to have a TDAP booster
immunization prior to entering the 7th grade. If your child has
already received this immunization, please provide the LAS office
with an updated record as soon as possible. If your child has not
yet received it, please begin the process now so it does not
interfere with your child's education.

About Us

Mission
The LAS mission is to create a learning environment where students: Utilize bilingualism and
biliteracy (Spanish and English) to achieve academic excellence and apply skills in real-world
situations and diverse settings. (BILITERACY) Develop and exhibit positive selfesteem, pride,

confidence, and respect for themselves and others. (CONFIDENCE AND LIFE SKILLS) Demonstrate
leadership skills in order to build bridges between communities and apply critical thinking skills to

https://www.lasac.info/documents/23-24/FY24-State-Testing-Bilingial-Letter-to-Families-v022724.pdf


solve problems, promote social justice, and create change in
society. (LEADERSHIP AND CRITICAL THINKING)

Vision
Our vision is to provide an exceptional Spanish-English bilingual

education for all students.
Website: lasac.info
Location: 2850 49th Street, Sacramento, CA, USA
Phone: (916)277-7137
Facebook: facebook.com/groups/169150456311/
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